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Poppy Class 

Autumn Term 2 Newsletter 

2023-2024 

 

 

Welcome 

Poppy families, we have arrived at term 2! We will enjoy lots of 

colours, sounds, and celebrations this term. Be ready to have glitter 

on the uniforms! 

 

 

This term our book is… 

A range of poetry to celebrate 

festivals  

Key Class information 

Please send in any snacks/ drinks for your child. 

Monday P.E 

Tuesday Sensory room  

Wednesday Forest school  

Thursday Sensory room  

Friday  

Please ensure you send in clothing and footwear 
suitable for above activities. 
 

Curriculum 

 This term our whole school theme of ‘Up the 

Chimney’ will see Poppy class experience 

pumpkin counting, exploratory play through 

bonfire themed activities and of course, being 

Poppy class we will learn about Remembrance 

Day and show this through our art work. 

Christmas celebrations will be very exciting, 

exploring new vocabulary, and enjoying lots of 

sensory experiences.  

Phonics with Fred is working well and we look 

forward to building on this and incorporating 

sounds and words that link to our class poetry 

and activities.  

Our focus in our continuous provision this term is 

on the prime areas of learning, physical 

development, social development and 

communication. Look out on Tapestry for what 

this looks like in class.  

Please post celebrations from home onto 

Tapestry. We love to share them in class with our 

friends and teachers.  

 

 

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information relating 

to your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget 

to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Poppy Class Staff 

 

     
     

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

Please log into your ParentPay account to make a 
£10.50 voluntary payment towards the cost of 
ingredients for food lessons. 
 

 Please see the attached list of school 

events 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Tash          Nikki       Natalie     Libby       Emma        Sue 
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